Lakeside Medical Centre
Patient Participation Group

Minutes of Meeting held on 11th February 2014 
Perton Library 5.00pm

Present:
Machiel Lindenbergh



Jane Oakley



Jan Playford



Pat Pitt



Christine Young 



Kelly Marsh (Practice Manager)



Jackie Wedge (Minute Taker)

Apologies:
Brian Morris (Chairman)

1. Minutes of Previous Meeting
Minutes were agreed by group.

2. Patient Survey Action Plan Agreement
The group agreed the action plan which had been circulated on email.

KM said that the surgery has recently started early opening times which has been a success.  KM said that there were no plans at present for the surgery to open on a Saturday.  
KM informed the group of the extra telephone lines which is easing the frustration of patients not being able to get through to the surgery.  KM also mentioned that we now have a system in place whereby if appointments are almost full an amber warning is put in place and if all appointments including emergency appointments are full a red warning is put in place.  
KM mentioned that NHS England have approved the lighting for the surgery and also a new door.  In principle the have also agreed to the replacement sinks.

3. 15 Step Challenge
KM, EC and PP took part in the 15 Step Challenge on 13th January.  There were a few recommendations but overall there were positive feedback.  Most of the recommendations related to the waiting area, the general census was that it could do with brightening up.  PP suggested that new Children’s tables and chairs and building blocks were purchased from Ikea.   It was also recommended that when staff have patients records on the front desk that they make sure they are covered up at all times.
4. District PPG Meeting
No one from our group was able to attend the last district PPG meeting.

5. Perton & District Diabetes Support
Julie from the Perton & District Diabetes Support Group attended the meeting and explained a bit about the Group.  The group was set up specifically to support diabetes patients especially those newly diagnosed.  The group meet once a month at Perton Library when talks are given and any questions are answered.  

6. AOB
No other business was discussed.

7. Future Meetings
Next meeting – 25th March.
